
U.S. National Ice Center 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: LT Jacquelyn Putnam, NOAA 
              NIC.PAO@noaa.gov 
              301-817-3934 

 
Call for Abstracts for AMS 2023 Session Topic: “Advancements in 

Operational and Scientific Sea Ice Applications” 
 

16AUG2022, SUITLAND, MD - U.S. National Ice Center (USNIC) requests all cryosphere 
professionals to consider submitting an abstract to the USNIC’s session, “Advances in 
Operational and Scientific Sea Ice Applications,” at the American Meteorological Society 
(AMS) 2023 annual meeting, January 8-12, 2023 in Denver (and online). All are encouraged to 
consider an oral presentation. 
 
This session will be a part of AMS’s 13th Conference on Transition of Research to Operations. A 
session description and other details can be found on the AMS website:  AMS 2023 
 
Interested parties are encourage to reach out to the USNIC’s Walt Clark at 
walter.clark@noaa.gov for more information. The deadline for submission is currently August 
24, 2022. 

 
USNIC is a multi-agency center—subordinate to Naval Oceanography—operated by the Navy, 
NOAA, and Coast Guard and provides global to tactical scale snow and ice products, ice 
forecasting, and related environmental intelligence services for the United States government.  
 

Naval Oceanography directs and oversees more than 2,500 globally-distributed military and 
civilian personnel who collect, process, and exploit environmental information to assist Fleet and 
Joint Commanders in all warfare areas to make better decisions faster than the adversary. 

 
For more information, please contact: 
U.S. National Ice Center 
Command Duty Officer 
E-mail: nic.cdo@noaa.gov 
Voice: (301) 943-6977 
Visit us on Facebook at: https://www.facebook.com/usnatice/ 
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